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Our Ref: C-S1&S2

One Horton Heath, Eastleigh Borough Council
Eastleigh House, Upper Market Street 
Eastleigh SO50 9YN
onehortonheath@eastleigh.gov.uk





 October 2020 
Dear resident,
One Horton Heath: Segments 1 and 2 Road Infrastructure - Lane closure and night time surfacing.
Eastleigh Borough Council is building a new development, called One Horton Heath, to the west of the present Horton Heath set in 310 acres running alongside Burnetts Lane and Chalcroft Business Park to the South and Allington Lane to the North. 
As the works progress we are now planning works to tie in the existing road to the new road. To enable us to do this we will be installing temporary two way traffic lights from Allington Nurseries for an approximate length of 70m South bound. These will be in place from Monday 19th October for two weeks. 
After this they will then be moved, to near the entrance of Fir Tree Lane running approximately 70m, north bound and will be in place for a two weeks. 
This work is weather sensitive and maybe subject to cancellation at short notice or durations extended. 
The next stage of the tie in works will be surfacing, this work will be completed over night to minimise the disruption on the road. The work is currently planned for week commencing 30th November, but we shall be in contact again near the time to confirm details. 
To keep up to date on each stage of the build please visit the One Horton Heath Mildren community information site: www.community.mildrenconstruction.co.uk
Other contact details:	
· Mildren Helpdesk number; 03300 130 214
· Email; onehortonheath@mildrenconstruction.co.uk 
There will also be local road user signage in place.  More information about One Horton Heath and how to contact us can be found at www.onehortonheath.co.uk
Sincerely,
One Horton Heath Team
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